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I am writing in support of SB 243 with its important provisions that will prevent gun 

violence and protect the health and safety of all Oregonians, particularly children. 

Provisions to raise the age for purchasing a military style or semi-automatic weapon, 

a ban on rapid fire devices like bump stocks and a 72-hour waiting period for firearm 

purchases are all reasonable steps toward keeping our communities safer and 

preventing gun violence. This bill does not restrict Second Amendment rights, but 

establishes some rules and restrictions that are in line with other measures that 

contribute to responsible and safe gun ownership. Please support this bill and move it 

out of committee.  

Thank you.  

  

 

 


